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Dear Mr. Butler,
 
As a resident of Shawnee Township in Allen County, Ohio, I am
writing to express my opposition to the proposed Birch Solar
project. There are too many concerns that have not been
adequately addressed, specifically environmental damage to
wildlife and farmland. Another concern is the financial burdens
this will cause to those whose homes and property are adjacent
to the proposed location. Property values would drop, and many
who are relying on their property as a type of investment for
the future would suffer. It is my desire that OPSB deny the
request of BP Lightsource at the final hearing.
 
Respectfully,
Brad Reeder
3042 Tupelo Ave.
Lima, Ohio 45806
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